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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 9:29 AM
To: 'jschwartz@frsteam.com'
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul) (paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us)
Subject: 1131 Magnolia Ave E

Hello Ms. Schwartz, 
I received your voice mail and I have spoken to Paula Seeley.  She is withdrawing the appeal because an extension has 
been given until end of August to complete the repairs of the garage.   Therefore, there is no need to attend the hearing 
on July 24 @ 11 a.m. 
 
Thanks! 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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